

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops





23rd March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of week five. Next week is the last week of Term 4; we finish on Thursday 29th March at 3.20pm.

Dates for next week:

Tuesday 27th: Year Three & Four trip to Tidemills

Thursday 29th: Puffin Class Assembly (9.10am); Last day of Term 4

And beyond...

Monday 16th April: Term 5 begins at 8.50am

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

Denton Table Tennis Club

There will be a Table Tennis Club taking place during the Easter Holidays at Denton Church Hall on Thursday 5th and Thursday 12th April from 4.00-6.00pm. The sessions will focus on fun, games, learning strokes, footwork and more. Children from age 5 and upwards are welcome and each session costs £1. If you wish to book a place please contact Nic Cole on 01273 517341 or Rosemary Cutbush on 01273 611384.

I hope you all enjoy the weekend.

Yours singerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher



HAVE YOUR SAY

12th March - 25th March 2018

COMPLETE OUR SURVEY

For your chance to win

A FAMILY TICKET TO DRUSILLAS, KNOCKHATCH OR DIGGERLAND!

GO TO WWW.LOVESCHOOLMEALS.CO.UK/WAE
TO TAKE THE SURVEY